
 

 

 
 

OFFICIALS COMMISSION 
POSITIONS 

 

Motorcycling New Zealand is currently undertaking a comprehensive 

restructure of our Officials Commission. To reduce the workload for our 
Officials Commissioner and to better support all officials, we plan to establish 

the following positions to work directly under the Commissioner: 

 Upper North Island Off-Road 

 Lower North Island Off-Road 

 North Island Road 

 Upper South Island Off-Road 

 Lower South Island Off-Road 

 South Island Road 

These regional positions will be tasked with: 

 Reviewing stewards reports and assessments from meetings within their 
area 

 Reporting directly to the Officials Commissioner 

 Training and signing off of officials within their area 

 Assisting the Commissioner when requested 

 Attending Officials Commission meetings (approx. every 6 months), as 
well as online Zoom meetings when required.  

MNZ is currently seeking expressions of interest for the above positions. Please 
email maryanne@mnz.co.nz if you wish to be considered. Please include in 

your email your current officials’ qualification, position you are interested in, 
years of experience etc.  
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